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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
1099 MANILA
MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL PORTS AND SUBPORTS

ALL DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS
DISTRICT & SUBPORT COLLECTORS

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
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FROM : ISIDRO S LAF'ENA PhD CSE
Commissioner - DEC 0 20

SUBJECT Submission of availabie data relative to Dangerous Drugs
and Controlled Precursors remaining in your area of
responsibility-

DATE : December 4, 2017

1. The Bureau of Customs (BOC) has received a letter coming from
Philippine Drug Enforcement Agency (PDEA) requesting for the inventory
of ALL. dangerous drugs remaining under the custody of the BOC.

2. In view of the said request, all offices concerned are hereby directed to
submit within five (5) working days all available data and inventory of
dangerous drugs and controlled precursor remaining in your area of
responsibility to Customs Anti-lilegal Drugs Task Force (CAIDTF) office.

3. For strict compliance.
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, -inventory of ALL
s drugs remaining in the custody of your office a tatue of the pieces

of evidence in the following format:

ype of Drug ' Yaur of selzure Status

ho made the query
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